Protocol

Protocol should be a type of common courtesy and respect. That
one Cabrillan should have for another Cabrillan and one Cabrillo
Subordinate Club should have for another subordinate club.

These are just a few things that the Protocol Committee thought
Cabrillo Clubs of California should take into consideration.

1. The installation of officers of the subordinate Cabrillo clubs (if
possible) should be in this order State President then Past State
President.

2. A courtesy shown to the State President by inviting him or her
to join the subordinate club to a local event.
A. Cover the cost of the State President for the event.
(Compliment tickets and room costs)
B. Have a special chairperson to take charge of the State
President’s arrangements.
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